
  

  
     

  
    

  
 

  
 
                   

 
 
 

               
 

   

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Darrell Gibson <digibson@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 3:06 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External Email 

Dear Commissioner 

I am strongly opposed to Washington State instituting a plan which will reduce an insurer’s use of Fair Health 
Database. 

Diddn’t realize our state would pull such nonsense on the providers and user’s of insurance. 

Darrell Gibson DC 
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